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For attention Editors and Journalists 
 
DSAC & DBE HOSTS PROVINCIAL PAN-AFRICAN SCHOOL FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT  
 

Following the successful hosting of Pan Africa Districts School Football Tournament last 

weekend, the Limpopo Department of Sport, Arts and Culture in collaboration with the 

Department of Basic Education hosts the Provincial Football (boys and girls) Pan-African 

School Tournament on Saturday, 20 November 2021, aimed at showcasing talent and 

selecting Team Limpopo.   

 

During this week’s tournament the crowned teams from last weekend Districts 

Tournament from the five districts will compete. Mopani will be represented by 

Mbhekwane High(girls) and Baranuka(boys). For Waterberg District is Mpedi High (girls) 

and BelaBela High (boys), whilst Sekhukhune District will be represented by 

Kgokodibeng (girls)and Kgokodibeng (boys). For Vhembe District, Shingwedzi High 

(girls) and Haggai Private(boys) will represent the district and SJ Van Der Werwe (girls) 

and Capricorn High (boys) will represent Capricorn District.   

 

The selected Team Limpopo will proceed to the National School Sport Championship 

Games scheduled for 15-20 December 2021. In Limpopo, this weekend, Provincial Pan-

African School Football Tournament is scheduled as follows. 

GIRLS GAMES  

 

Date   :  20 November 2021 (Saturday)  

 Venue   :  Makhuvha Stadium  

   Thulamela Municipality, Vhembe District  

 Time   :  09:00  

 

BOYS GAMES  

 

Date   :  20 November 2021 (Saturday) 

 Venue   :  Tshifulanani Stadium  

   Thulamela Municipality, Vhembe District  

 Time   :  09:00 

 

The tournament comes after CAF and FIFA have identified South Africa to take part in a 

pilot inter-school tournament scheduled to take place in February 2022, on the eve of the 

25th African Union Heads of State Summit in Addis Ababa (Ethopia). South Africa will be 

joined by five other African countries, which are Morocco, Bennin, the Democratic 

Republic of Congo and the host Ethiopia.   

 

For more info, please contact Mr. Lucky Tshilimandila 082 222 2930 or Jermina Kaka – 060 

997 7078/ (015) 284-4321 

end/  


